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From: Richard Gray <ragray8421@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2015 4:25 PM
To: Statements; kim@ncwarn.org
Subject: Docket SP-1 00 Sub 31J

As far as I'm concerned, the state's ban on power sales to the public by anyone but sanctioned utilities is an
unconstitutional restraint of trade.
In the instant case, there's is no "public sale." There is only private Financing of a private installation, which is
not subject to the state ban.

As a general rule, public policy should support the proliferation of any and all varieties of renewable energy, as
soon as possible.
If Duke Energy thinks they own the sun, they should go back to school. In any event, if we have to wait for
them to provide renewables, we'll all be dead.

Instead of fines, NC WARN should get an award for meritorious service to the people of our state for their
creative approaches to limiting stifling greenhouse gases.

Thank you for your consideration.

Richard Gray
Winston Salem


